From the Health Offices of Mrs. Patty Feeney and Mrs. Denise McAndrew

Stopping the spread of germs!     [image: image1.wmf]
Illnesses like the flu and colds are caused by viruses that infect the nose, throat and lungs.  They spread usually from person to person when an infected person sneezes or coughs.  

Cover your mouth and nose when you cough or sneeze!

Cough or sneeze into a tissue and then WASH your hands after each cough or sneeze.   Wash your hands frequently!

When available wash your hands with soap and warm water- rubbing vigorously and scrubbing all surfaces of your hands.  Wash for 20 seconds!  The friction from scrubbing helps to remove the germs.

When soap and water are not available, use hand sanitizers and rub the gel into your hands until they are dry.  The alcohol in the gel kills the germs.

Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth!!

Germs are often spread when you touch something that is contaminated with germs and then touch your eyes, nose or mouth.  Germs can live for a long time (even 2 or more hours) on surfaces like doorknobs, desks and tables. 

Stay home when you are sick and check with your health care provider when you can return.

When you are sick, have flu symptoms, and or a fever over 100 degrees stay home to get plenty of rest and consult with your health care provider.  

IS IT A COLD OR THE FLU?

Common flu symptoms are:  fever (usually over 102 degrees and can go up to 104 degrees lasting up to 3-4 days), sudden onset headache (may be extreme), extreme fatigue, cough (very common and may be severe), sore throat sometimes, runny or stuffy nose (sometimes), muscle aches, nausea, vomiting and diarrhea.

Common cold symptoms are: rarely fever, rarely headache, mild muscle aches, mild hacking cough, never extreme exhaustion, often a runny nose with sneezing and sore throat. 

Remember the key is to stay healthy!  Get plenty of sleep, be physically active, manage your stress, drink plenty of liquids and eat nutritious foods.  Practice healthy habits all year long!!

Parents:  Be sure to call the health office if your child is absent or will be tardy.  Also, a written follow up excuse for all absences is required!  Thank you!!

